2017(67) Hyundai Tucson 1.6
GDi Blue Drive S (2WD) 5 Door

£10,500

was £11,500

Overview
Mileage

27,093 miles

Fuel Type

Petrol

Engine Size

1.6 l

Bodystyle

Estate

Transmission

Manual

Exterior Colour

Silver

Previous Owners

N/A

Registration

BF67SJV

Exterior Features, Electric front+rear windows, Intermittent front wipe with adjustable delay, Rear wash/wipe with intermittent
wipe setting, Tinted glass with shade band, Vehicle Stability Control (VSC), Black bodyside mouldings, Body colour
bumpers, Body colour door mirrors and handles, Integrated rear spoiler, Mudflaps front and rear, Automatic headlights with
dusk sensor, Follow me home headlights, LED brake lights, LED daytime running lights, Safety, ABS/EBD, Brake assist
function, ESP, Hill start assist control (HAC), Traction control, Emergency stop signalling system, PAS, Electric heated door
mirrors, 3x3 point rear seatbelts, Active bonnet, Childproof rear door locks, Driver and passenger airbags, Drivers knee
airbag, Front side airbags + full size curtain airbags, Height adjustable front seatbelts, Passenger airbag deactivate switch,
Seatbelt pretensioners with load limiters, Seatbelt warning, Tyre pressure monitoring system, Audio / Communications,
Bluetooth system, 6 speakers, DAB Digital radio, Steering wheel mounted audio/phone controls, USB/aux input socket,
Miscellaneous, Digital clock, Rev counter, Tailgate open warning light, Trip computer, Trip odometer, Water temperature
gauge, Windscreen washer level indicator, Trim, Metal grain centre console, 60/40 split and double folding seats (flat to floor),
Front/rear adjustable head restraints, Height adjustable driver's seat, Isofix rear child seat preparation, Reclining rear seats,
Interior Features, Air conditioning, 12V socket in centre console, 12V socket in luggage compartment, Ashtray, Cigar lighter,
Cloth upholstery, Cupholders in centre and rear console, Driver and passenger front seat pockets, Front and rear door
pockets, Height adjustable front armrest with stowage, Height/reach adjustable steering column, Lockable glovebox,
Luggage area underfloor compartment, Luggage hooks, Overhead console with sunglasses holder, Rear armrest with
cupholder, Retractable load cover, Door courtesy lamps, Front map reading lights, Luggage compartment lighting,
Driver/passenger sunvisors with ticket holders + vanity mirrors, Security, Alarm and remote central locking, Deadlocks,
Engine immobiliser, Locking wheel nuts, Speed sensitive auto door locking, Towing, Trailer stability assist, Wheels, 16" alloy
wheels, Tyre repair kit

LOCATION
Hyundai Colchester
Fox Street, Ardleigh, Colchester, Essex, CO7 7PP

Monday

09:00 - 18:00

Tuesday

09:00 - 18:00

01206 230331

Wednesday
Friday

09:00 - 18:00
09:00 - 18:00

Sunday

10:30 - 16:00

Thursday
Saturday

Every effort has been made to ensure the accuracy of the information above, however, errors may occur. Do not
rely entirely on this information but confirm with us about items which may affect your decision to purchase.

09:00 - 18:00
09:00 - 17:00

